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National Stock Exchange  
1 Bligh St 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
TRADING HALT REQUEST  
 
In accordance with the NSX Listing Rules, Vertua Limited (NSX: VER) (the Company) hereby request that its 
securities be placed into an immediate trading halt pending further announcement by the company regarding 
changes to company’s investments and composition of the board.  
 
The Company request that trading in its securities be halted until after the expected announcement is made, or 
until the market open on 5th April 2023, whichever is earlier.  
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why this trading halt request should not be granted.  
 
Please contact the Company should have any further queries.  
 
 
 
Authorised by the Board  
Vertua Limited  
 
-- ENDS --  
 


